
ANNOUNCEMENTS
Fall 2024 - Salty Church - “First In Love”

Monday, Sept. 30 - Sunday, Oct. 6 (Week 4)

CAB ANNOUNCEMENTS:

1. In place of weekly prayer gatherings for the month of October, we are encouraging everyone to take

weekly walks around your neighborhood and pray for your neighbors and community. After Prayer

Emphasis Month, we will begin to meet again for weekly prayer meetings in the month of November.

We want to hear how your weekly prayer walks are going! Send us an email to

info@churchatbergen.org and share your stories with us. *No weekly prayer gatherings at church for

the month of October.

2. All men are invited to join our Men's Breakfast the first Saturday of every month at 9 AM, no sign up

required! Join us this Saturday, October 5 at 9 AM here at church.

3. The first Saturday of every month, the CAB Run Club will meet at the Wild Duck Pond in Ridgewood for

a 3 mile round-trip run. Whether you are a longtime runner or just starting out, we would love to have

you join us! RSVP via our Monday email newsletter to let us know you plan on joining us, or just show

up at 9 AM this Saturday, October 5.

4. Calling all Prime Timers (50+)! Your help is needed in solving a mystery! Come for a "Who Dunnit?"

Night on Saturday, October 12 at 6 PM at the church. Dinner will be provided, but please sign up via our

Monday email newsletter to bring either a dessert or beverage. Come for fellowship, fun and a blessing

as Pastor Mike McKinney shares with us from God's Word. Any questions? Please contact Kris Rienstra.

RSVP deadline is this Thursday, October 3 with a minimum of 20 attendees needed. *PLEASE NOTE: an

email thread / chat group has been created for future PrimeTimer’s communication. If you have already

attended an event in the past, your email address has already been added to that group. Know of

someone who is not getting the emails? Please let Kris Rienstra know.

5. Our next Young-ish Gathering will take place on Saturday, October 19 at 11 AM. We will meet at

Pennings Farm Market in Warwick, NY. Let us know you're coming via our Monday email newsletter. If

you have any questions, please contact our Connections Director, Jackie Levesque. *Young-ish

Gatherings are targeted to those aged 20's-30's.
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